

MARCH 2017 ISSUE • PEP MEMBER NEWS

PEP ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING I PARTNERS IN A CLEAN WATER FUTURE
MOBILE BAY NEP AMPHIBIOUS ASSAULT I MEMBER NEWS I WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Dear PEP Member,

We are grateful for all of the wonderful PEP Member Environmental Stewardship Award nominations that have been submitted. It will be a challenge for our selection committee members to choose this year's recipients from such worthy submissions. Please be sure to save the date for PEP's annual membership meeting that includes elections for the Board of Directors and the awarding of PEP's Environmental Stewardship Awards. After the meeting, enjoy a cocktail and delicious food while networking and viewing the sunset over the Delta.

PEP Annual Membership Meeting
Thursday, April 20
5 Rivers Delta Resource Center
Sponsored by Hand Arendall, LLC

Best Regards,

Jennifer Denson

Executive Director

Partners in a Clean Water Future

Water pollution has numerous sources and requires a diversity of solutions. That is why the Mobile Bay National Estuary Program (NEP) campaign to Create a Clean Water Future puts the job into the hands of many. As a partner of Create a Clean Water Future, PEP is helping promote a comprehensive management plan that attacks pollution at its many sources. The campaign raises awareness and informs community members, municipalities and businesses of ways they can create a clean water future. Read the full story here.



Thompson Engineering & Mobile Bay NEP Host Amphibious Assault: Mission II

Join PEP, Thompson Engineering and Mobile Bay NEP for a clean-up of the Maple Street tributary off One Mile Creek as an implementation measure of the Three Mile Creek Watershed Management Plan. Participants are encouraged to bring canoes/kayaks. Click here for more details.

Friday, March 24 11:00am - 4:00pm Dead end of Maple Street

(off Martin Luther King Jr. Ave.)
RSVP to Rick Frederick: 251.380.7941

or rfrederick@mobilebaynep.com



PEP Membership Breakfast

March 16, 2017

Networking 6:30-7:00am; Program 7:00-8:00am

Speaker: Charles Hyland,

Director, Mobile Area Water & Sewer System Location: Mobile Marriott, 3101 Airport Blvd.

REGISTER TODAY

Sponsored by:



Congratulations to Hargrove Controls + Automation

PEP Member, <u>Hargrove Controls + Automation, recently announced</u> the planned renovation of the historic WALA building on Government Street in downtown Mobile. Congratulations to the Hargrove team - we are excited for continued growth in downtown Mobile.



Welcome New PEP Member



Hutchinson, Moore & Rauch, LLC







Share this email:







Manage your preferences I Opt out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

754 Downtowner Loop West Mobile, AL I 36609 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.